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Comments: I have recently heard about the large-scale bioacoustic monitoring and analysis work being done on

your project across the Pacific Northwest.  I'm very enthused about this work!  I think it's a terrific way to get more

and better data for managing our wildlife resources.  This seems to be one of the most cost-effective ways to

collect wildlife data.  At a time when grants and government funding is threatened, it's important to try new and

cost effective management techniques like this.  I look forward to seeing what kind of better, informed decisions

this work will lead us to in protecting spotted owls and other threatened ×species.  Please continue to fund this

work!


